
From: Cindy Quinn [mailto:cquinn@effecthope.org] 
Sent: October-25-17 10:34 PM 
To: 'Pearl Herbert' 
Subject: Thank you 
 
Dear Pearl, 
 
I would like to thank you and the Craft Group at the Memorial University of Newfoundland Pensioners 
Assoc. for the 25 beautiful "Hope" dolls you sent. 
All of these dolls were so original and beautiful. 
 
I am happy to tell you that your dolls were given to women, children and grandchildren who have 
suffered with Leprosy and other Neglected Tropical diseases.  They were distributed in both Nigeria and 
the Ivory Coast and were a blessing to those that received them. 
 
Can we count on your support in the future?  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Cindy Quinn 
Retail Partnership & Fundraising Specialist 
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